April 25, 1957

. Walter Prosser
nstitute of International Education
1 Bast OTth Street
New York, New York

Walter:

~ Our Committee on Admissions would be interested in reviewing some
applications on either graduate or under-graduate students from black
Africa. If undergraduates, they should be ready for at least the Jjune-
r year. Members of our student body and faculty as well feel that we
houlc have one or two African students. We are interested in men only.
 are not in a position to offer a complete scholarship. We can, in-
luding a Jjob, cover perhaps all but $400 or $500 of the year's expense,
ot dncluding transportation, of course. If you have brochures on some
: boys who have some resources of their own, we would be pleased
have an opportunity to review them.

grsy Sincerely,

Forrest D. Brown



